
PSSA TO HOST A RETIREMENT RECEPTION FOR 
BECKY AND CHUCK FRITZGES 

 
With over 80 years of combined service to the PSSA, Becky and Chuck Fritzges have announced 
their plans to retire. To appropriately recognize their many contributions to the PSSA the 
Executive Committee will host an open retirement reception on Saturday, September 6, 2014 
during the Westy Hogans shoot. The reception, which will be held on the front porch, will begin 
immediately after Event 3 – Singles Championship is concluded and prior to the evenings shoot 
offs. Light refreshments will be served.  All shooters are welcome, so please plan on stopping by 
to congratulate Becky and Chuck on their upcoming retirement. 


